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We held a one-day Divine Principle and Character Education Workshop today in Mityana, a small town 

72 km west of Uganda's capital Kampala 

 

Hallo brothers and sisters, I would like to share with you our witnessing experience in Uganda. On 22nd 

march we held a Divine Principle Youth Workshop in a countryside areas of Mityana where I went on 

21st with my assistant Jacob Aichiro and we managed to invite as many people as possible and I tell you 

many turned up on Saturday as we gave them the introduction to the Divine Principle, Principles of 

Creation and Human Fall. 

 

 
 

It all went well as we managed to teach 71 new participants and 15 members joined us in that side to 

really make sure they give in their support to the youths. 

 



 
 

I thank you all who prayed for us to be successful and we hope for more results in our next outreach next 

month. We have set up a follow up to all our new members to make sure we connect them to our 

Heavenly Parent and True Parents. 

 

 
 

 


